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Twitter:@PikeFoIdPrimary ‘

Dear Parent / Carer,
Our Y6 children will be visiting Blackpool Pleasure Beach as a reward for their time here at Pike Fold.

The trip will take place on Friday 21t June 2024 and payment of £15 per child will be required as contribution
towards the cost. Payment should be made via School Spider no later than iFriday 31t May 2024 to secure your

child’s place.

\
The educational visit will-be during the school day, therefore your child will need to be at school at 8:50am as the
coach will depart at 9:05am prompt (late arrivals may not be able to attend). The coach should return to school by
5pm and be collected from the Community Entrance however, we will keep parents informed of any delay via

School Spider and Class Dojo.

If your child is entitled to free school méals, they will be provided with a packed lunch from our
school kitchen. Please ensure 1 week before the date of the trip a meal is booked for this via School
Spider. Order any meal for them as the children have already chosen in class from ham, tuna or

cheese.

If your child is not entitled to free school meals you can either:

e Send your child with a packed lunch from home - please ensure any previous order made
on School Spider has been cancelled 1 week before the date of the trip. If, by this
deadline, a child still has a hot meal in the system the school will provide them with a
packed lunch of their choice and the account will be charged.

Or

e Order a packed lunch for them using School Spider 1 week before the date of the trip.
If, by this deadline, a child still has a hot meal in the system the school will provide them
with a packed lunch of their choice and the account will be charged.

Any packed lunches must come in-a plastic disposable bag with packaging that can be thrown away.

Pupils are required to be in full school uniform for the educational visit. Due to the time of year, please ensure your
child has appropriate clothing including waterproof shoes and a waterproof jacket/sun hat and sun cream.

-

We will not take any child that has consistently demonstrated poor behaviour or that we feel poses a risk
to the safety of others.

Thank you for your continued support.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Graham and Mr Johnson

**The information contained within this letter is solely for the intended recipient and you do not have
permission to share any of its contents on social ‘

. u,,%media**
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